
Each year, thanks to private donations, the Viroqua Chamber has been able to collectively hang beautiful 

flower baskets throughout the downtown area. It is with the generous support of our local businesses, 

service organizations, and individuals that the flower basket project continues to be such a success! With 

impending road construction during the second half of the summer, flower baskets will remain up as long as 

they can be safely watered and maintained by City of Viroqua staff. In a year of construction, beautifying 

our downtown while we can is more important than ever, and we would love your support!

With a $60 contribution, you can sponsor a colorful flower basket on Main Street in the name of a loved 

one as a gift, a business to support downtown, or as a memorial. A list of our sponsors will be published 

along with names of honored loved ones. Flower basket sponsorships may be shared, so partner with a 

friend to support Viroqua’s beautification!

Please fill out this form and send your payment to the address below by May 20th, 2024

MAIN STREET MAGIC - 2024

PHONE

NAME / BUSINESS

ADDRESS

Enclosed is our donation of $60 _______ Other ______

IN HONOR OF

IN MEMORY OF

Viroqua Chamber 
220 S Main St Suite 162

Viroqua, WI 54665

VIROQUA CHAMBER 


